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Others
This writer would recommend that the ROR includes a section of an update on the safety related aspect
of the Power Operating Licence Renewal activities noted in their renewal of their licence.

This writer would recommend that an update on the Discussion Paper for Regulatory Documents where
member of the public is invited to participate as part of a public consultation process be included in the
ROR. This writer participated as part of the public consultation process for the Proposals to Amend the
Nuclear Security Regulations

Discussion Paper DIS-21-02. This writer is concerned that considering the importance of cyber and
regular security threat in the world, the regulatory documents have not been updated or approved yet.
Can this be raised for clarification and update from all nuclear facilities at the public meeting for ROR in
February.

Conclusion

| continue to believe that all the nuclear power plants in Canada are safe and have the outmost
confidence in the oversight work of the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission members and staff. These
public meetings play an integral role in addressing of the misinformation related to safety of nuclear
power plants.

The 2023 report format is less detailed that in the past. These report should include more detailed
information in order to ensure the public is fully informed with all the relevant safety facts. Providing
additional clarity and context will help the community better understand the situation and make well-
informed decisions based on comprehensive, accurate data. It is in the public interest to do so.

This intervenor would also appreciate a written response to the questions and issues raised in this

intervention.
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Community Member
Saint John, New Brunswick
E2) 3)1
506-696-3510



